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From: Peter Sipos 
Sent: Thursday, 16 November 2023 9:18 PM
To: Consultations
Subject: Consultation

Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
 I do not oppose the proposed amendments to the legislation. I think it would benefit the public. 
 However, I would like to suggest the Dental Council having an independent policy- making process in 
place. I have noticed that lots of legislations mirror General Dental Council (UK) policies. 

Kind Regards, 
 
Dr Peter Sipos DDM 


